
Parking Structure and Pedestrian Bridge 
 
Monday, July 6, 2020 
 
The email from Dave Gilbertson has been received and is attached for your 
reference. I have scheduled the grading to start on Wednesday, with some 
preparation work possible tomorrow. Thanks for getting completed. Please let me 
know if you have any questions. 
 
Gary Gidcumb 
Facilities Planning and Management 
ggidcumb@mtsac.edu  
 
Monday, July 6, 2020 
 
The City has received the grading plan check and inspection fees for the 
Parking Structure project.    All of my requirements, with the exception of the 
finalization of the Bridge Agreement, have been satisfied, therefore you are 
allowed to re-commence the grading activities for the site. 
 
Please make sure that no grading activities occur in the Public right-of-way until 
the Bridge Agreement is finalized and the fees have been paid.    In addition, that 
Mt. SAC submits recorded copies of the LID covenants once returned from the LA 
County Recorder's Office. 
 
David Gilbertson  
City Engineer 
City of Walnut 
Phone:(909) 594-9702 
Fax:(909) 594-2658 
dgilbertson@rkagroup.com   
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